
 

 

 

December 7, 2012 

The North Country Health Consortium/Northern New Hampshire Area Health Education Center will not 

be offering the Mud Season Nursing Symposium in 2013.  We would like to thank those who have 

attended the conference over the last twenty years.  Without your participation we would not have 

been able to reach our 20th Symposium!    

We are partnering with Littleton Regional Hospital to offer additional continuing education sessions at 

their popular Women’s Health Conference which is scheduled for May 13, 2013 at the Omni Mount 

Washington Resort.  Additional information will be made available as the conference is planned.  We 

hope that many of you will attend this exciting educational opportunity. 

Thank you again to all of you who have attended our past conferences.  We look forward to seeing you 

at future continuing education events. 

Sincerely, 

April Allin, RPh 
Workforce Development Director 
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